OFFICE OF THE DEAN ACADEMIC AFFAIRS
NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SRINAGAR

No: NIT/DAA/2021/45
Date: 29- 01-2021

NOTICE FOR PG (BATCH 2020)
DATED: 29-01-2021

This is for the information of all PG students Batch 2020 (all branches) that:

1.  Their regular academic activities will start as per the academic calendar in the
Institute for Spring-2021 Session.

2. They have to report physically in the Institute for Spring-2021 session in the
Institute on 25™ of February 2021 positively.

It may be noted that no hostel accommodation will be provided to male PG students
Batch 2020 in the Campus. However, accommodation for 15 days will be provided
to outstation students in the campus from the date of arrival. This will facilitate
them to make their accommodation outside the campus.
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(Najeeb-ud-Din)
Dean Academic Affairs

Copy to:

Director for information please.

All Head of the Departments for information please.

Chairperson, CSC with a request to upload the notice on the Institute website
please.

Dean Students Welfare for information please.

Chairman e-Governance for information please.

Security Officer for information please.

File.
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